GOSPEL BROADCASTING, INC.

P. O. Box 797, Dobson, NC 27017
336-356-1560 (Dobson, NC) and 336-372-5700 (Sparta, NC)
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Sending Church
Tabernacle Baptist Church
3931 White Horse R
Greenville, SC 29611
464-269-2760

Home Address
5309 Brown R4
Hamptonville, NC 27020

February-March 2023
Dear Bro. Philbeck and Love Valley Baptist Church:

We greet you with great excitement for what the Lord is doing! As the
psalmist said in Psalm 126:3, “The LORD hath done great things for us;
whereof we are glad.” In October, I told you that we needed a building to
broadcast from. As I am writing this letter, we have the building, and Lord-
willing, we will be moving into the building sometime in April! God, at this
present time, has provided $117,718. Some of this money went towards the
down payment, and some of it went towards the renovations that needed to be
made before we could move into the building. We were able to build two
brand new radio studios. This building will allow us to operate more
efficiently, and it will be better working conditions for our employees. It will
be better all the way around for Gospel Broadcasting. We are continuing to
accept donations to the building fund. You may mail your donation to the
address above or make your donation by calling the office or using the
PayPal link on our website. Please designate your donation for the building
fund. All the remaining money after the renovations are completed will go
toward paying off the building loan which is $220,000. I am amazed at the
what the Lord has done in just a few short months. I would like to thank each
of you that have given. God has been so good to us.

Let me also remind you that sometime in the summer, we are planning to get
WGBI 90.9FM on the air. This will be an FM radio station that is supposed
to reach from Stuart, Virginia, to Yadkinville, North Carolina. We encourage
you to download the GBI Radio App. This app will allow you to listen to
WYZD Radio out of Dobson, North Carolina, WCOK Radio out of Sparta,
North Carolina or our twenty-hour a day preaching station, PTG Radio. PTG
Radio can only be accessed through the app or by going to our website.

Again, we say thanks to all of you for your continued support and prayers.
One other note, if you would like to keep track of our building progress. We
will have pictures uploaded to the Gospel Broadcasting Facebook page and
we will keep you updated on when we plan to move into the new building.
Hopefully sometime this summer we can also have an open house and
welcome you.

May God bless you,
Ruwl) =~ 8. comully
Bro. Ricky Cothren

Thank you for your support received: ii5 Q  January and ‘55 O February.



